
 

 

Pursuant to 749.22 WIC and Ventura County JJCC by-laws, one community-based 
organization involved in juvenile crime prevention will have a representative on the JJCC. 
The by-laws allow for a maximum of two additional CBOs to be on the council.   
 
At JJCC’s request an ad hoc subcommittee was formed to develop and recommend an 
application process for CBOs.  Said recommendation is as follows:   
 
On behalf of the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council (JJCC), Probation will host 
the application on their website.  The application will include notification that an 
interview may be conducted.  The applications will be reviewed by an ad hoc 
subcommittee which will make recommendations to the JJCC.   
 
The application will consist of the following questions:   

1. What area(s) of Ventura County does your organization serve?  
2. Briefly tell us about your organization, its mission and applicable work in 

juvenile crime prevention in Ventura County.  
3. What is your familiarity with JJCC?  
4. Please tell us why your organization would like to be a member of the JJCC 

and why you feel your organization is well suited to this role. 
5. Tell us about one or two specific things that your organization has done to 

promote diversity, equity and/or inclusion related to juvenile crime 
prevention. 

 


